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Who are we
North London Waste Authority (NLWA) arranges 
the disposal of waste collected by the seven 
London boroughs of Barnet, Camden, Enfield, 
Hackney, Haringey, Islington and Waltham Forest.

Working with local councils, we encourage and 
promote the three messages of reduce, re-use 
and recycle through waste prevention work in 
the community.

Why a replacement facility?
Current facility:
• Has served north London for 45 years
• Likely to reach end of its useful life in      

around 10 years
• Has diverted 21 million tonnes of waste 

from landfill

Landfill isn’t a long-term option because:
• Taxation makes it expensive
• Sites are almost all outside London
• Produces methane – a potent          

greenhouse gas

New facility would:
• Provide enough power for 127,000 homes
• Be a replacement facility
• Be modern and efficient 
• Be designed to respond sympathetically  

to Lee Valley Regional Park 
• Have even better emission control than it 

does now

Heat and Power 
Waste is a resource and we’ll make the most of it:
• We’ll use it to generate renewable energy
• It can produce heat for local homes and 

businesses
• It can provide enough power for around 

127,000 homes

Proposed Energy 
Recovery Facility

Let us hear your views
The consultation starts on 28 November 2014 until 27 January 2015 and is 
open to everyone.
Visit our website at www.northlondonheatandpower.london

What can I do?
Come to one of our exhibitions – details overleaf  

What’s this all about?
The North London Heat and Power Project 
is our proposal to build an Energy Recovery 
Facility to replace the existing plant at the 
EcoPark in Edmonton by 2025, so we can 
continue to recover energy – heat and power 
– from the waste left over after recycling. 



Learn more
Visit: www.northlondonheatandpower.london 
Call: 020 8489 3940
Twitter: @NLHPP
Facebook: North London Heat and Power

Reduce, Reuse, Recycle
We’re also teaming up with London’s 
fabulous ‘Wise Up To Waste’ campaign, so 
keep in touch as we’ll be giving out some 
fantastic tips on everything from making 
savings on your food bill to increasing 
your recycling. Visit our website on 
www.wiseuptowaste.org.uk 

Consultation 
exhibitions: 
December 2014 
– January 2015
We are carrying out two 
phases of consultation, the 
first from 28 November 2014 
to 27 January 2015. The 
second will be in May to 
June 2015.

Lee Valley Athletics Centre
61 Meridian Way, London, N9 0AR 
Friday, 5 December 2014, 3pm – 8pm 
Saturday, 6 December 2014, 11am – 5pm 
Wednesday, 14 January 2015, 3pm – 8pm 

Green Towers Community Centre
Edmonton Green Shopping Centre, London, N9 0BU 
Monday, 8 December 2014, 10am – 8pm
Thursday, 15 January 2015, 10am – 8pm 
Saturday, 17 January 2015, 11am – 5pm

Getting involved
Comments should be made in writing by:

• Completing a feedback form on our website
• Email to info@northlondonheatandpower.london
• Freepost: FREEPOST HEAT AND POWER

Look out for our 
next newsletter
 in January 2015

100% 
Recycled


